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This year, proceeds from the
St. Michael's Gala will

support Fenwyck Heights! 



Below are some ways
anyone who is interested

can support the Gala 
and Fenwyck Heights.

Silent Auction

Gold Boxes

Click here to see the fabulous
silent auction items and to

place your bids!

Click here to purchase a Gold
Box with a guaranteed gift

card prize inside!

Lead Sponsors
Thank you to the Gala's

Have you 
spotted our 
new truck 
trailer ad yet?
Look for us on
Highway 16
Westbound, 
just East of
Century Road!

Did you know?
St. Michael’s is in discussion

with the City of Spruce Grove to
arrange for an on-demand

transit stop right at the door of
Fenwyck Heights!  

Thank you to the Spruce
Grove Golden Age Club for
having us to host their Fall
Dinner with a Fenwyck
Heights Presentation!

SMHG CEO John
Kopeck and Board

Member Bill Steinburg
at the Golden Age Club

Convenient, safe, and accessible
transportation is our priority!

https://trellis.org/smhg-gala2022/auction
https://trellis.org/smhg-gala2022/items


HELPFUL HINT
Monthly

Sort by things to keep,
things to toss and things

to give away!

Labelled containers are
helpful! 

Eliminating the “maybe”
option keeps you on track

and prevents you from
spending too much time

focused on one thing.

CONSTRUCTION SITE PROGRESS PHOTOS

A drone
image, the
building is
stunning!

Another 
view! Such

beautiful 
trees!

October
2022

October 
2022

Thank you
to the SMHG
Leadership
team for
coming to
visit the
work site!
October
2022

DO YOU HAVE QUESTIONS OR NEED MORE INFORMATION?

CONTACT US!
(780) 962-6598
fenwyckheights@smhg.ca

November: Make 3 Piles

KEEP

GIVE

TOSS


